Minutes of OFMC General Membership Meeting — April 3rd, 2021 — Held at OFMC Field.

Board members present:

Carlos Paez — President, Jim Baker — Treasurer, Dawna Baker — Secretary, Jesse Hinds — Safety
Officer, Bill Fuori — Vice President, Gary West — Representative, Mike Redys - Representative
and Ed Luhrman — Safety Officer

Called to order at 10:00 AM w/ pledge led by Carlos Paez - President.

Minutes for the March 2021 Meeting were accepted.

The Treasurers Report was read by Jim Baker and was accepted.

AMA Charter & Insurance renewal paperwork has been received for 2021

Greenways signing at end of month.

Tax forms need to be done for the club; Carlos has his Tax company looking into for us
and will determine what paperwork needs to be filled out annually.

6. Spring IMAC event was a success, thank you to Jim and Dawna for hosting a great event.
Total club funds raised were $855.00 for this event.

7. Safety seminar postponed to next month, another delay with presenter availability.

8. Safety issues at the field identified; reminder that any plane start up to run off the flight
line should be done so at the very West end of the field (by camping area) and Jets should
be started on the Taxiways.

9. Club equipment Insurance policies are being reviewed; however, BOD has determined
that insurance on the Kawasaki mule is still needed. BOD will be looking into pricing out
insurance for this piece of equipment.

10. Club new Camping rules have been documented and posted at the field. Carlos read the
new rules to all members present at the club meeting.

11. Dom brought up an article in the AMA magazine that he feels should be read by club
members. Please check it out.

12. Next monthly Membership meeting will be on May 1% at 10 AM.
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The meeting was adjourned at 10:21 AM by Carlos Paez — President

Submitted 4/13/2020 by OFMC 2021 Secretary: Dawna Baker



